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Rae	Si’ilata	is	a	highly	regarded	Lecturer	in	Biliteracy-Pasifika	/TESSOL,	
at	the	Faculty	of	Education	and	Social	Work,	University	of	Auckland.	
She	will	be	discussing	‘Translanguaging	&	storying	with	Pasifika	dual	
language	texts’	to	support	classroom	teachers,	Reading	Recovery	
teachers	and	literacy	specialists	to	make	meaningful	connections	with	
the	languages,	cultures	and	identities	of	Pasifika	students.	Rae	is	sure	
to	capture	us	with	her	naturally	engaging	manner.	
	
This	promises	to	be	one	meeting	not	to	be	missed!	

	

Date:		 	 Wednesday,	20th	September	

Time:		 	 4:30-6.00	pm		

Where:		Owen	Gilmore	Lecture	Theatre	
														 Faculty	of	Education	&	Social	Work,		
																Epsom	Campus,	
																University	of	Auckland,	Level	3,	Block	N.	
Registration:		 $10	for	members	

	 	 	 	 $20	for	non-members	
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Register	by	Friday	15th	September	
ALA	Member	Schools	can	send	5	staff	at	member	rates	of	$10	per	person,							
any	extra	staff	are	at	$20	per	person.	Don’t	wait	limited	spaces.	

Non	Members	$20	per	person.	

School	Name:	 Contact	email:	

Attendees	names:	 Attendees	names:	

	 	

	 	

	 	

	 	

	 	

	

Your	registration	will	only	be	confirmed	when	we	have	
received		this	form	via	email		to	akldlitassoc@gmail.com		

Payments	to:	Auckland	Literacy	Association										
Bank:		ASB				12	3047	0068110	00																																																																																																											
Reference:	your	name	or	school	name				
																																					
Please	email	completed	form	to	akldlitassoc@gmail.com					

	

Alternatively	post	a	cheque	with	the	above	form	to:	

President	Auckland	Literacy	Association		

c/o	Manurewa	Central	School		

Hill	Rd			

Manurewa,		2012	


